
SESSION ON INTERNATIONAL DIPLOMACY 

On 17th December,2024  DDMS P OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL hosted an enlightening orientation 

session on international diplomacy and global career opportunities. The event featured a 

distinguished guest, Mr. Rakesh Krishnan, Director of the Geneva School of Diplomacy and 

International Relations (GSD), who provided valuable insights into the world of diplomacy and 

international relations. 

The session commenced with a warm welcome with an introduction to GSD as a premier institution 

located in the heart of Geneva, Switzerland. The introductory remarks highlighted GSD's strategic 

location near prominent international organizations such as the United Nations, the European 

Union, and the International Committee of the Red Cross, making it a hub for aspiring diplomats and 

global leaders. 

Mr. Rakesh Krishnan began his presentation by detailing GSD's comprehensive academic programs 

that focus on fostering international collaboration and hands-on experience. He emphasized the 

unique opportunity for students to undertake internships with renowned global organizations, 

including the United Nations. These internships provide invaluable real-world exposure, allowing 

students to engage in projects that influence global policies and humanitarian initiatives. 

The speaker also highlighted GSD’s approach to experiential learning through interactions with 

global delegates, policymakers, and experts. Students are encouraged to participate in collaborative 

projects guided by international thought leaders, ensuring they graduate with practical skills, a 

global perspective, and a strong professional network. 

The interactive segment of the session saw active participation from students and faculty. Questions 

ranged from admission procedures and course structure to internship opportunities and career 

prospects. Mr Krishnan addressed these queries comprehensively, providing clarity and inspiring 

attendees to consider GSD as a stepping stone for impactful global careers. 

The session concluded with a vote of thanks, acknowledging Mr Krishnan for his insightful 

presentation and the attendees for their enthusiastic participation. The event was a resounding 

success, leaving participants motivated to explore international opportunities in diplomacy and 

global governance. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


